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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW.  This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and 
upgraded schools for communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future 
learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Cranebrook High School by delivering a new homebase building. The new building 
will provide, 3 general learning spaces, a shared learning space, a seminar room and a covered outdoor learning area 
(COLA). 

Progress summary 

Construction continues at Cranebrook High School. The roof and gutters for the new building have been installed and 
the cladding and bricklaying works are almost complete. Installation of internal services are underway and 
preparation for the new service road off Hosking Street has begun.  

Next steps 

Construction at Cranebrook High School is due to be finished by mid-2022 and handed to the school to begin 
enjoying the new facilities. The final phase of the project includes finishing the remaining external works and 
completing the internal fit outs such as installing the cabinets, lights, data ports and flooring. We will also be finishing 
the new service road and begin the landscaping work, which includes planting 30 new trees throughout the school. 
We are working with the school and project arborist to confirm the best location for these.  

We will share more details about the new facilities in the coming months, as we prepare for the school to use them. All 
information about the project can be found on the project webpage on the School Infrastructure NSW website. Visit 
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au and search ‘Cranebrook High School upgrade’.   
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